
For the past few years, states were allowed to temporarily stop Medicaid and Children’s Health Insurance Program (CHIP) 
eligibility reviews. Now that Nevada is returning to normal operations, we are restarting these reviews. This means any of 
your employees (or their family members) who currently have Medicaid or CHIP could soon lose their health coverage. 
Staying covered is important for employees, and helps you as their employer. 

Here are some things you can do to help your employees and their families:

1.	 Make sure they know 
their state will contact
them about their 
Medicaid or CHIP 
coverage.

n They should update their 
address using: 
dhcfp.nv.gov/
UpdateMyAddress/ 

n They should check their 
mail for a letter from 
Nevada. If they get a 
renewal form, they should 
complete and submit it right 
away.

2.	 Tell them about any 
health care options 
your company offers.

n Human resources staff 
should share information 
about available health 
coverage options, including
premium amounts and plan 
benefits.

n Losing Medicaid or CHIP is 
a “Qualifying Life Event,” 
which means they can enroll 
in an employer plan outside 
of Open Enrollment. They 
should be able to easily enroll
in any employer plan your 
company offers. 

3.	 Encourage them 
to explore health 
coverage options in 
the Health Insurance 
Marketplace®.

n All plans cover doctor 
visits, prescription drugs, 
emergency care, and more.

n Most people can find a plan 
for $10 or less per month with 
financial help.

n If they lose Medicaid or CHIP, 
they  can apply anytime at 
NevadaHealthLink.com

4.	 Remind them they can
re-apply for Medicaid 
or CHIP if they lose 
coverage. 

n Medicaid and CHIP eligibility 
rules sometimes change, so 
they should re-apply if their 
income or medical needs 
change. 

n They can re-apply by visiting 
AccessNevada.DWSS.nv.
gov

n They can apply at any time, 
and there’s no limit to the 
number of times they can 
apply.
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Please share the links above with your employees. Emails, videos, social media posts and more to help 
you reach out to employees can be found at:

dhcfp.nv.gov/Pgms/CPT/COVID-19/MemberOutreach/




